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Dear Parents and students,

As you know, Valentine’s Day is quickly approaching! Your child may bring in valentines to share with his/her homeroom classmates. This activity is entirely optional. If your child participates, I ask that he/she please bring in one card for each child in our class, so no feelings will be hurt. We have 25 students.  I’ve included a checklist below to help include everyone and spell names correctly. Please have your child print the names on the envelopes, because they will be reading them and matching them to the names on the students’ individual bags. When sending the valentines in, please place all of the valentines in a sealed clear bag labeled with your child’s name. We will be passing out the cards on Thursday, February 13th. I really appreciate your cooperation! Happy Valentine’s Day!                                                                         
       Sincerely,
Ms. Pratt      
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	Sabrina B. 
	
	Karen M.
	
	Jacob T. 
	

	Aaiza F. 
	
	Greer N.
	
	Elvin V. 
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	Annie R.
	
	Ms. Pratt
	

	Brandon L.
	
	Nora S.
	
	
	

	Lumin L.
	
	Cornelia S.
	
	
	

	Ashlee L.
	
	Durvish T.
	
	
	

	Cecilia M.
	
	Rian T. 
	
	
	


